
COVID-19 PROTOCOLS FOR INDOORS 

Welcome back Richmond Community Concert Band Members 

We want you to feel comfortable about returning on Monday so we’re working to ensure that we can 
all safely enjoy making music together again. 

We have adopted the protocols of the Ambleside Orchestra and Vancouver Academy of Music to help 
prevent the spread of COVID-19. These protocols include: 

1. 2m distancing between players 
2. The wearing of masks at all times when indoors, except when seated and ready to play 
3. Hand sanitizing upon entry and exit 
4. Absorbent materials (“spit rags”) used to trap all condensation 
5. Weekly “sign-in” for the purpose of contact tracing 

In accordance with Provincial Health Regulations, we also ask each member sign the Confirmation of 

Vaccination  form.   

We well keep these forms along with a record of who attended each rehearsal in case tracing or other 
actions with regard to our restart are required.  

 


